
The CEFC needs to continue its work helping transition Australia to a clean energy economy. 
 
This should not include gas or any fossil fuels. The independent think tank the Grattan institute 
has recently clearly articulated how gas is not a solution for jobs, covid recovery or the climate. 
 
By investing in renewable energy we can transition Australia to a low carbon economy, meet our 
climate goals, increase employment and help Australia recover from covid-19. 
 
Please do not pass the proposed legislation. 
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